
From: Larry Visoski [REDACTED]
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 11:14 PM
To: Je vacation
Subject: Heli update

Jeffrey

Just received this from Matt the Heli broker,, we may hear something over the weekend:

From Matt;

Larry,

Just landed. No news. Since the decision is up to the CEO on selling both I think that's why it's taking longer. Haven't ruled out tonight or over the weekend but I'm thinking Monday now. Apologies. They did hear the message loud and clear about waiting on delivery of the second. Steve is pissed. He tried to light the fire but post Aetna acquisition they just have other things on their plate. Steve reports to Jim who is vice president. He is very accessible. Jim then reports to Larry the CEO and while Jim has authority to approve sales price and whatnot he doesn't have authority to say let's sell both. Matt

Sent from my iPhone<?xml version="1.0" encoding="UTF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
<plist version="1.0">
<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>
<integer>332966</integer>
<key>date-last-viewed</key>
<integer>0</integer>
<key>date-received</key>
<integer>1550272451</integer>
<key>flags</key>
<integer>8590195713</integer>
<key>remote-id</key>
<string>900390</string>

</dict>
</plist>